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Friday 17 March 2023

Week 7 Term 1

Kia orana, Kia ora, Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu , Bula vinaka,

Ni hao ma, Salam alaikum, greetings to all whānau and friends of Flat Bush School,

Yesterday, our teachers and management joined the Queen Street March in support of better pay

and conditions. We were joined by our colleagues from Kindergartens and Secondary Schools from

all across Tāmaki Makaurau. Thank you for your support and we hope that the government has

received clearly the message from teachers all across Aotearoa.

A big shout out to our parents who are part of our Talanoa Ako programme who next week will be

working in Session 8 on Thursday. There is only one more session to go before graduation and our

parents have shown great determination and effort, we started in 2022 and will finish in the last

week of this term. We look forward to sharing with you lots of photos and highlights once we have

completed all of the Talanoa Ako sessions. We will be running another class in Terms 3 and 4 this

year and will have info coming out later in the year.

Have a safe and happy weekend FBS whānau, good luck to all of our learners involved in weekend

sport. Well done to all of our learners who were involved in last weeks Oceania Tag Tournament at

Bruce Pulman Park in Papakura, they did a wonderful job.

Thank you to all of our FBS whānau for your support and encouragement for our learners and staff.

As a school we can achieve anything when we are all working together.

Flat Bush Forever!!

Mr Avatea

Proud to be your Principal

SCHOOL WEBSITE
www.flatbush.school.nz

Like us on Facebook
facebook.com/fbsforever

Flat Bush School Youtube
Check out our videos
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UPCOMING EVENTS AND HAPPENINGS
AT FLAT BUSH SCHOOL




